
Pine Meadow Fire District Annual Meeting 

7:00 pm - April 19, 2021 

Pine Meadow Fire House 

Proposal of consolidation of the Pine Meadow and New Hartford Fire Districts 

 

 

The Pine Meadow Fire District is looking for input from the Pine Meadow 

Taxpayers on the proposed consolidation of the Pine Meadow and New Hartford 

Village Fire Districts 

 

The Annual meeting of the Pine Meadow Fire District is scheduled for Monday April 19, 2021 at 

the Pine Meadow Fire Company on Main St in Pine Meadow. 

There are two main topics to be discussed for the upcoming year.   

 Annual budget and setting of the 2021 mil rate for tax collection purposes. 

 Discuss and vote on the proposed consolidation of the Pine Meadow Fire District 

and the New Hartford Village Fire District.   

Proposal: Consolidation of Pine Meadow and New Harford Fire Districts 

To better serve the taxpayers of the Pine Meadow Fire District it is proposed to merge the Pine Meadow 

Fire District with the New Hartford Fire District.  It is believed that the consolidation of the two fire 

districts will result in a reduction in bureaucracy and eliminate redundancies thus reducing costs and the 

tax burden of the Pine Meadow taxpayers while not reducing the level of service in fire protection.   

Information on the proposed consolidation can be found on the Pine Meadow Fire District website:  
https://sites.google.com/view/pmfdistrict/consolidation 

 

COVID guidelines are in place and masks are required.  Appropriate distancing will be provided 

to those attending. 

https://sites.google.com/view/pmfdistrict/consolidation

